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Portland, ME ScrubaDub, a third-generation family-owned car wash company with locations all over
New England, has selected Jewett Construction to renovate and add onto their existing wash facility
on Forest Ave. Over the next few months, Jewett Construction will be providing major site
improvements, exterior renovations, and the construction of a new retail addition to better serve
ScrubaDub’s customers. 

“Jewett Construction is thrilled to be partnering with ScrubaDub on this project. Our newly expanded
Southern Maine office has allowed us to hit the ground running on a very busy site. We are excited
to see the transformation of this location take place,” said Jon Sirois, general manager of Maine
operations at Jewett Construction. 

The project will focus on modernizing the existing facility with new metallic aluminum paneling,
anodized storefront systems, and a curved roof frame sitting above the new retail spaces. New and
old will be bridged with modular brick veneer systems and consistent color applications.
Construction will be completed by mid-summer. 
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